Denise Oates

From: JAY PINETTE <jay.pinette@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 9:05 PM

To: rpearson@rcn.com; Imelindacook@gmail.com; robert_ettinger@putnam.com; Pam;
america704@aol.com; postings; David Mangan

Subject: February VAB Meeting

Hi Folks,

The February meeting of the Wakefield Veterans Advisory Board (VAB) is scheduled for next
Tuesday, February 18th at 6:30 PM in the first floor conference room at Wakefield Town Hall.

Proposed agenda items include: confirm Town Council proposal for VAB construction; initiate
Memorial Day ceremony planning, Eagle Scout project; other items as presented.

I look forward to seeing everybody then.
Best,

Jay



